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Senator RONALDSON: So, Mr Kenny, we are effectively back to the future, aren't we? When 
do you expect this new technology to be put in place?  
Mr Kenny: I will have to take that on notice; I do not have the project schedules with me.  
Senator RONALDSON: Ms Graham, can you answer that question?  
Ms Graham: Could you repeat the question?  
Senator RONALDSON: When do you expect this new technology to be introduced, the isolation 
to take place?  
Ms Graham: That particular project is not in my area of responsibility; I would not be able to 
answer that question.  
Mr Kenny: Senator, we will take it on notice. 
 

Answer 

1 The new technology boxes are the new generation network switches.  

2 The network replacement program will be completed by the end of 2012. After 
this time, it will be possible to move the CCTV system to a dedicated virtual network. It 
is expected that this will occur in the first quarter of 2013.  
 

 

  




